
Friday 14th January 2022  -  Newsletter 
 

Happy New Year to our families! We’ve had a fantastic return to school with lots of fun and cre-

ative activities taking place. Last week our Year 4 pupils enjoyed a (rather wet!) day of outdoor 

learning on the school grounds. Much fun was had, including ‘potion’ making, fire building and 

hot chocolate drinking. Look out for many more outdoor learning opportunities as we weave 

this into our curriculum offer. Our school value this 

half term is ‘Aspiration’ - being motivated to 

achieve, passionate, positive and ambitious. Chil-

dren across the school have been encouraged to 

think about and work towards their dreams and 

goals.  

 

 

 

Attendance  Please make sure your child is in school ready to learn between 8:30 and 8:45 

each day. If your child is unwell please make sure you telephone the school office on 01872 

277635 by 9am each day of the absence. Please let us know your child's name, their year and 

the reason they are unwell.  The Aspire Attendance Policy has been updated in line with DfE 

guidance.   Across Aspire we have a central approach to policies, so they become Trust wide 

and include all ages from 0-11.  The policy is linked - Aspire Attendance Policy 

Covid Updates You will have all received the letter sent regarding Covid updates and proto-

cols. Please continue to liaise with the office if you have a positive case in your household so 

we can monitor numbers in school. Thank you for your support as we navigate our way through 

this together. We continue to follow the advice we are given from our fabulous Health and 

Safety team and Public health England. As the guidance in regards to testing is changing fre-

quently please keep up-to-date with Covid updates on the Aspire web page using the link be-

low. There is also a link to this on our website. https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

https://tcat.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/Hub/EcoZ1HH5Q4dLs5RfJ6BW4FYBZCclnzhYfo90dMhk7CWbaA?e=9DLqgY


 

Thursday 20th January  -  Census Day We have a special 

menu for our census day with a rainbow theme. We 

would absolutely love as many children to have lunch 

on that day as possible. The census helps to secure fund-

ing for the school, and part of this is secured by the 

number of children who have a school dinner. So please 

encourage your child to try a school meal, and remem-

ber children in Reception, Year1 and Year 2 are eligible 

for universal free school meals.  If your child is in years 

Reception, 1 or 2  we will order them a lunch to try 

alongside their packed lunch. 

 

School uniform Please could you make sure all children are dressed in full school uniform each 

day and on PE days that they come to school dressed in their full PE kit. Children should also be 

wearing appropriate footwear each day: this needs to be black shoes or boots and no trainers.   

Trainers can be worn for PE but these should be black or white rather than brightly coloured. 

 

Car park Please can we ask that the school car park is not used for parking in unless you have a 

valid parking permit. If you think you need a car park permit please see the school office. We 

thank you for your co-operation with this. 

Starting School September 2022  A reminder that if you have a 

child born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018, 

you need to apply for a place in a reception class. The dead-

line for applications is Saturday 15th January 2022 (tomorrow!) 

 

Aspire Admission Arrangements 2023-24 Consultation 

In accordance with the School Admissions Regulations 2012 and the School Admissions Code 

2021, the Directors of Aspire Academy Trust (AAT) are consulting on their proposed admission 

arrangements for the 2023/24 school year with regard to the academies within the Trust.  Infor-

mation on the consultation can be viewed on our School website under links and downloads or 



  

 

February 18th  -  Inset Day 

February 21st –February 25th -  Half term 

February 28th  -  Children back to school after half term 

 

Pupil recognition 

 

 

 

 

TLA Star worker - For their achievements for the 

week. Well Done ! 

Year 1 Riley and Oliver 

Year 2 Belle and Hattie 

Year 3 Alfie, Toby, Jerran, Ashton and Albert 

Year 4 Layla and Kitty 

Year 5 Reegan, Daryl and Krystal 

Year 6 Lola and Isaac 

TLA Community worker  -  For living by the 

school values. Well Done !  

Reception William 

Year 1 Adam and Annie 

Year 2 Poppy and Karolina 

Year 3 Eva-Rose, Lilly-Mae and Ibby 

Year 4 Brody and George 

Year 5 Finley, Cayzen and Reese 

Year 6 Theo and Olly 

TLA Home worker  -  For fantastic home  

learning. Well Done! 

Year 2 Corey and Bethany 

Year 4 Skye and Charlie 

Year 5 Ethel 

Year 6 Roxy and Alicia 

 

 

 

TLA Head of School - For their outstanding  

commitment to the TLA values. Well Done! 

Reception Danielle and Mason 

Year 1 Maya and Joey 

Year 2 Kaisie and Joey 

Year 3 Logan and James 

Year 4 Jamie 

Year 5 Olivia and Dion 

Year 6 Toby and Peter 


